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NO-FLY ZONE

DUE TO THE CONSTRUCTION OF THE NEW CABLE CAR, THE MARKED
ZONE IS CLOSED FOR PARAGLIDERS AND SPEEDFLYERS.
(GND-1900MASL, MONDAY UNTIL SATURDAY)

Mastén2 Gimimelwald-Mirren

/‘,

BASEJUMPING IS STILL ALLOWED, BUT YOU HAVE TO CALL AIR-GLACIERS

Call Air-Glaciers (+4133 8 560 560) before Via Ferrata, Flower Box, Perkele, High
every jump from Via Ferrata, Flower Box, Ultimate, and Low Ultimate remain closed
Perkele, High Ultimate, and Low Ultimate. from 9 AM until 2 PM from March 1,

until October 31.

SWAPPING LANDING FIELDS

As of now, paragliders and speedflyers will land
on the bigger field (yellow) and basejumpers will
land on the smaller field (red) - close to the
gondola station and our packing area.



